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11/15-Cookie
Dough Pick up
and Delivery

11/13-11/17-Book
Fair

11/22 Early
Dismissal

11/23-11/27
Thanksgiving
Break

11/28-Act 80
Day-No School

12/19 WInter
Concert

A huge thank you to all
who participated in the

Cookie Dough Fundraiser!  
We sold 1789 boxes of

cookie dough!  

Cookie Dough
Delivery/Pick up

If you ordered 1-3 boxes of cookie dough, you
will receive them from your child(ren) on

November 15th.  If you ordered 4 or more,
please pick up orders at the TIS Cafeteria from
4:00-6:00pm on Wednesday, November 15th.



3D Club Helped decorate the Creepy Maze.  
They used technology and their imaginations to create scary decorations and props.  The club named them,  "Terror-ific
Tools of Technology." They used 3D printers to print hollow and transparent skulls, and put lights in them to give them a

creepy glow.  There were also 3D printed little ghosts using "glow in the dark" filament so that they would glow in the creepy
maze and appear like they were flying around. Students also used 3D pens to create spooky vampire bats, skeleton bones,

coffins, and cauldrons full of spooky brew.  And to add a little fun, they used 3D printers to print out classic Halloween
characters such as Frankenstein and mummies.

Creepy Campground
Thank you to all who stopped by and helped

make this a great night!



Here are pictures from the 5th grade Science
Activity- Can Your Boat Float? Students worked
together with a partner following the Engineering

Design process and a budget. Day 1 was plan and build.
Day 2 was test, revise, retest. Day 3 was plan, design

and test the second build. Day 4 was discuss and
compare results. 

Ithaca Science Center
With a Foundation grant and help from the PTSO, the
5th graders went to the Ithaca Science Center. They
learned about the ocean and how everything we do

here in our small town effects the animals, water, and
coral life in the ocean. Students were then given 2

hours to walk around the museum and explore all the
wonderful, hands-on exhibits. 



The fifth graders went on the annal field trip at Alparon
Park where other 5th grade students from several

schools learn about various safety aspects.

Education Outside



At TIS we have many hands making great efforts toward an atmosphere that fosters a safe and happy
place for our students. We are Trojan Proud of our custodians, nurse, lunch ladies, and school based

support. Thank you for being a vital part of our TIS Family.



REMINDER! 
3rd grade dental
exams need to be

completed and sent
into the nurse. 6th

grade physicals
complete and sent

into the nurse.

News Around TIS

Artists of the week 

Bettina Campbell Day at TIS!
Bettina is more than just a

teachers' aid. She is a friend
and caring individual that
enjoys a good prank. She

works very hard to connect
the TIS Body together

through her ideas. To let her
know how much we care

about her...a few of our TIS
people dressed up in their
best Bettina outfits. Thank
you, Bettina for being so

great!

Lily Ridenour, Grade 3  

Brynlie Tedesco, Grade 5  

Katelyn Eiffert, Grade 6 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

"IT MAKES US TROJAN PROUD TO
KNOW OUR TIS STUDENTS ARE

WEARING THEIR TROJAN ARMOR.
TWO 4TH GRADERS, RAEGAN AND
EVERLEIGH, MADE GREAT CHOICES
WHEN THEY FOUND MONEY IN THE
SCHOOL HALLWAY. THEY GAVE
WHAT THEY FOUND TO THEIR

TEACHER IN HOPES OF FINDING THE
OWNER." 

TIS Winter Concert
Tuesday December 19, 2023

7:00pm
Memorial Auditorium

Featuring: TIS 5th and 6th Grade
Chorus

                       6th Grade Band



Updates
The Scholastic Book Fair will be at TIS from

November 13th to November 17th.  You can send
money with your student, or set up e-wallet!

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/dam/fair
s/fair-files/F23-Toolkit-Social-Assets-1-

eWallet.png

Congratulations to the following
homerooms for winning a Popcorn Party

with our recent fundrasier!  These
classrooms were the top sellers in their

grade level.  Way to go!
Mrs. Page

Mr. Woodward
Mrs. Scott

Mrs. Hoover
All students will be receiving

an ice cream party for
reaching our fundraising goal!  

Way to go TIS!

The 6th Grade students have started working on concepts about
Algebra. Students have been learning the vocabulary to have a better

understanding of Algebraic concepts pertaining to Expressions,
Equations, and Inequalities. Students can access class resources

using Clever. Posted on Clever are math notes and practice
problems for each concept taught so far this school year. Mr. Davy
and Mr. Colton will continue to update these resources throughout

the school year.
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